Office of the President

UNIVERSITY November 30, 2021

Int. Out: 608~

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff,

I am writing to inform you about the management decision for the educational delivery mode
to remain online for the rest of the semester.

Today, November 30", KIMEP’s highest management council—including the president, vice
presidents, all five deans, and representatives from the student government—convened a
meeting and unanimously adopted a resolution to remain in the online mode of educational
orientation for the rest of the fall 2021 semester in an effort to safeguard the health of
students, faculty, and staff.

It should be noted that during the quarantine period, the library, study rooms. and other
campus facilities will remain open, and all of the campus events will continue.

I deeply appreciate your cooperation as we take necessary precautions to protect the health of
our community members.

Youyrs sincerely,

Ch oung Bangy*Ph.D.
President, KIMEP University
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